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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
World Book Day is coming soon! The date is Thursday 3 March and this year it is the 25th 

Anniversary of World Book Day. We will be celebrating with a range of activities during the 

week and on that date. 

Dressing up                                                                                                                                                    

We are asking children and staff to come to school dressed as their favourite book character on 

Thursday 3 March. Costumes can be your own creations or any costumes you already own, 

such as sports personalities in biographical books, fantasy characters from books that have 

been made into films. You could also add a 25th Anniversary twist!  

Online Live Author Events                                                                                                                                 

Throughout the week, each class has booked an online live author event with “Scholastic”. 

Classes will be able to join schools from around the world, via a link and listen to a presentation 

and book reading by famous authors and illustrators, such as Julia Donaldson, Nick Sharratt, 

Bethany Walker and The Doodle Boy! We will follow up our exciting author event with a range of 

fun activities on World Book Day. 

Book Token                                                                                                                                                
Every child will be sent a link to download their £1 World Book Day book token. They can 
choose one of the exclusive, new and completely FREE World Book Day books available or use 
it to get £1 off any full price book or audiobook. More information can be found on the World 
Book Day website https://www.worldbookday.com  
 
Many thanks for your co-operation. We look forward to sharing some of our work on the website 
and in our Newsletter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca Olive 
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